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To All Affiliates (Please Circulate) 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 
AFTER THE SUCCESSFUL DHARNA TODAY AT JANTAR MANTAR GET READY 

FOR ALL INDIA BANK STRIKE ON 24/25.03.2025 

 
We reproduce the text of the circular no. 2025/02 

dated 03.03.2025 issued by UFBU on the captioned 
subject. On this occasion, from AIBOC, we 
congratulate each affiliate and the adjacent state 

units for their remarkable gathering. The 
enchanting slogans, the strength, unity and 

solidarity shown by our Comrades was 
praiseworthy. We also place on record our sincere 
gratitude to the Comrades of Delhi State Unit, who 

have taken the pain in making all the arrangements 
for its grand success. Few photographs of today’s dharna are also added in the 
circular. 

 
Text of the Circular no. 2025/02 dated 03.03.2025 

 

Dear Comrades, 

Thanks to the mobilization by all our Unions, our Dharna 

before Parliament held today in Delhi was a massive 

success. The participation by our unions and members 

was encouraging and enthusiastic. Right from the 

morning, the participants were raising slogans on our 

various demands and their anger and protest was quite 

visible. Leaders of our Unions explained the demands of our agitation and 

greeted the participants. From the Central Trade Unions, Com Girish Arya, 

BMS, Com Giri, AITUC, Com. Tapan Sen, CITU and Com. Santosh Roy, 

AICCTU came and greeted our Dharna and extended their support. 

 

Our representatives met Mr. Nagaraju, Secretary, 

Dept. of Financial Services, Ministry of Finance, 
Government of India and submitted our 

memorandum on the demands of our agitation. He 
heard our submissions receptively. 

 

We thank all our unions and members for their 

participation and co-operation in making today’s 

Dharna programme a successful one. 

 

As already decided, we shall be serving the strike notice 
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to the IBA on 5-3-2025. We give below the further programmes to be observed 

by all our constituents. 

Since strike notice is being served by UFBU, individual 
Unions need not serve any separate notice either on 

the IBA or on individual Banks. 

 

 

 

5-3-2025 Serving strike notice on IBA, DFS and CLC 

7-3-2025 Evening time demonstration at centres 

11-3-2025 Demonstration at all Corporate/ Head Office/ 
Zonal/ 

Regional offices by respective affiliates 

17-3-2025 Press Conference at all State Headquarters 

21-3-2025 Rally at evening time at all centres 

22-3-2025 Social Media Campaign including X handle 

24/25-3-2025 TWO DAYS STRIKE FOR CONTINUOUS 48 HOURS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comrades, the importance of the issues and demands are well-known to all 

our unions and members. 

Every effort should be taken to mobilise all our members for the strike action. 

We urge upon all our unions to move together and implement the 

programmes successfully. 

With greetings, 

 

Yours Comradely, 
 

                                    Sd/-  

               General Secretaries of the UFBU Constituents 

 
 



 

 

UFBU leaders submitting our Memorandum to Secretary, DFS, Finance     

Ministry, Govt of India 

Members are advised to take note of the same. 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

  Rupam Roy 
  General Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


